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From: catknsn [catknsn@yahoo.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2006 5:22 PM 

To: FSIS RegulationsComments 

Subject: Funding for USDA inspections at horse slaughterhouses 

I am beyond disgusted at the USDA's willingness to cooperate with pet murderers. In the United States, horses are pets 
- every bit as much part of many families as dogs and cats.  The American public is disgusted and horrified by the 
continual slaughter of pets to feed a foreign demand for their meat, and yet it continues. Why?  Money? It infuriates 
me to think that my tax dollars are being used in such an unethical and unjustifiable way.  This is revolting news. 

Cathy Atkinson 
6136-1/2 Carlos Avenue 
Hollywood, CA 90028 
310-428-3421 
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